
696 306

December 17, 1989

Hello,

The seed collection in the Billy's Creek area was a nice idea at the

time, but we were a bit early. We managed to get a decent crop of

seeds from the following plants: Messmate, Mountain Grey Gum, Blue

Gum, Manna Gum, Varnish Wattle, Prickly Mo and Hemp Bush. However, there were

plenty of seeds still green, or just about dry , so we're holding another collection

day. Please care along and meet at Foster's Gully car park at 9:30 a.m. on SATURDAY

30th Dec. As tree planting in the Billy's Creek area is a priority activity for

next year, we are hoping to maximise the number of seeds collected .So make this

your last good deed for the year; goodness knows you may need it to counter-balance

the bad deeds you're planning for the following night.

As we are still preparing the activities for next year, as well as trying to determine

what to do with the grant money for the Billy's Creek information shelter (i.e.

buy the materials now and keep than in storage, or re-invest it and let DCF&L know

that we're waiting for the release of the management plan), we'll be holding an

Executive Meeting at Yvonne's on Thursday January 4, 1990, at 8:00 p.m. Please

come along if you want to help out with these points.

Well, that's about all. Have a good Christmas, y'all,


